Weaver Brog. coNsTRUCTION CO., Inc.
ROAD & EARTHWORK CONTRACTORS
1629 Route 3A
Bow, New Hampshire 03304

P: 603-228-8631
F: 603-228-5375

June 19, 2019
Dear Customer:

Merrimack Village District wishes to inform you that there is work
scheduled to be performed on the waterline in your area. The work is being
performed by Weaver Brothers as part of the Bedford Road Bridge
Replacement. The scheduled work will be affecting your water service in the
early morning of Monday June 24™ 2019 From 8:30 to completion. Your
water service will be interrupted during this period of time. If there are
concerns please call the number below, leave a contact name and number if
our foreman (Dave) is not available, he will return your call. The work may
disturb sediment in the mainlines causing “brown water” and air in the
service lines to your homes/ Business. This is not a health issue and there is
no concern drinking the water. Within 24 hours the water should settle and
clear.

If you have any questions, please call the MVD (Dave) at 603.424.9241 ext
108

Sincerely,

Peter Bates
President



